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I understand there has been some discussion of repealing Oregon's vote by mail 

system, and I would like to express my fervent disapproval of this idea. I am a lifelong 

Oregonian and vote by mail became our standard process within a couple years of 

my 18th birthday. From what little I remember of the process of going in person to the 

polling place, it was time-consuming, cumbersome, and completely unnecessary. 

Every time I cast a ballot (which is in every single election) I am grateful to have the 

opportunity to do so in my pajamas at my kitchen table. I can't fathom any reason for 

going back to the dark ages in this realm or any other. Please fight for Oregonians' 

right to vote by mail no matter what. Thank you. 


